
 

 

 

 

PREVAILING WAGE  

PO BOX 44540  OLYMPIA, WA  98504-4540 

360-902-5330  FAX 360-902-5300 

 

July 20, 2006 

 

 

Lewis Ellsworth 

Gordon, Thomas, Honeywell 

Melanca, Peterson & Daheim LLP 

1201 Pacific Avenue, Suite 2200 

Tacoma, Washington 98401-1157 

 

RE:  Petition for Modification of Wage Determination 

        Sound Transit Contract No. TRA/LR 39-02 

       C700 – Royal Braugham Way to Airport Way South 

 

Dear Mr. Ellsworth: 

 

This letter is to respond to the request for reconsideration of the determination made on 

November 22, 2005 relating to the Sound Transit Contract No. TRA/LR 39-02 

C700 – Royal Braugham Way to Airport Way South.  I have reviewed the information 

that was provided by you and the other parties on this matter.  Based on my review of this 

information, I am reaffirming the prior determination made by the then Acting Industrial 

Statistician, Cindy Hanson.   

 

I would like to thank you for all the information that you provided on this issue.  Please 

feel free to contact me should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David J. Soma 

Industrial Statistician 

Prevailing Wage Manager  

 

cc:  William Jeffery, The Jeffery Group 

Steve Pendergrass, Iron Workers Local Union 86   


